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From: Ian Benn 
Sent: Tuesday, 15 April 2014 3:15 PM
To: State Water  Submissions
Subject: Peel Valley Water

       Mr Sebastian Roberts 
              ACCC. 
                     Dear Sir 
                                 As a fourth generation Peel Valley landholder, I am appalled by the prospect of 
further increases  
                                 in the water costs. While I appreciate the need for further infrastructure 
improvements, surely the costs could 
                                 be spread across the state evenly. Why should the water costs on the Peel be 
twice the costs on the 
                                 Namoi Valley and more than ten times the cost on the Murray Valley? 
                                                     I would strongly advise a rethink on this policy. 
                                                                                     Yours 
                                                                                             Ian Benn   
                                                                                                         




